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City Hall hours are Monday-Friday 8:00am-3:00pm with a 24-hour drop box.

The regular City Council meeting is Tuesday, Feb. 13th at 7 pm.


Garbage recycling days are February 1st, 15th, and 29th. Call Kluesner Sanitation to report missed garbage or recycling at 563-927-5977.


 The shoveling of sidewalks 24 hours after snowfall is a City Ordinance. Per City Code 136.03, Sidewalks need to be cleared 24 hours after snowfall or you may be subject to fines.  Many children use the sidewalks to walk to and from school. 
		FEBRUARY 2024
po box 76, wyoming, ia 52362 
141 W. Main st| 563-488-3970
FAX 563-488-3976


You can help prevent your line from freezing by letting the water run at a pencil lead size stream from a faucet.  An indicator of an impending water service line freeze up is to check the temperature of your water after running it until it is cold. (Allow your water to run until it is cold and then check the temperature.) The water temperature should be around 45 degrees. If the temperature drops to 38 degrees or below, you may have an impending freeze up and the frost may be getting close to your service line. If your water is rusty in color, this is an indication that your water line is starting to freeze up and you should run water on a continuous basis.


Winter reminders:  no parking on streets during snow removal.  Cars will be ticketed.  Snow and ice should be removed from sidewalks within 24 hours from the time it ceases to accumulate.   If ice has accumulated and cannot be removed keep the sidewalk sprinkled with sand and/or salt to permit safe travel.


If you have a fire hydrant in front of your property please consider keeping it clear of snow.  In an emergency every second counts!  It’s recommended to clear three feet around the hydrant for easy access.  Consider helping out elderly friends and neighbors to keep hydrants clear of snow.  Also remember to not park on the streets during snow removal, not only does it help with snow removal but if two cars are parked across from each other emergency vehicles may have trouble getting through. 

Next HACAP food truck in Onslow, Wednesday, February 7th– 1:00-2:00 pm. Volunteers are welcome.






image1.png
*
6>ity @f CWyoming

THE CHRISTMAS CITY.

ey




